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Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Reference: (1) D. G. Eisenhut letter to All Power Reactor Licensees, dated
November 3,1982.

Gentlemen:

Haddam Neck Plant
Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit Nos. I and 2

Response to Generic Letter 32-25

Reference (1) forwaraed a request from Brookhaven National Laboratory (BNL)
for assistance in field testing new measurement equipment and inventory
techniques that have been developed to aid in strengthening International Atomic
Energy Agency (IAEA) safeguards.

To facilitate our decision making process concerning involvement in the BNL
field test program, it is requested that the additional information available
concerning the program, mentioned in Reference (1), be sent to us as
expeditiously as possible. Per conversations with Jane Gibson of your staff, it is
cur understanding that this request for additional information is not indicative of
our intent to participate in the program and that our final decision will be
forwarded directly to BNL subsequent to our receipt and review of the requested
field testing program information.

Should you have any questions on the above, please feel free to contact us.

Very truly yours,

CONNECTICUT YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY <

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY k

f. Y mst
W. G. Counsil
Senior Vice President
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